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airborne troops in 1962 before it was issued to Army and Marine units serving in
Vietnam. Its use spread throughout the following decades and a number of variants
including submachine and carbine versions were also fielded. As a result it is now
amongst the three most used combat cartridges in the world while over 10 million
M16s and variants have been produced making it one of the most successful American
handheld weapons in history .But despite its undeniable success the M16 is not
without its detractors. Indeed, the “black rifle”, as it is known, is one of the
most controversial rifles ever introduced with a long history of design defects,
ruggedness issues, cleaning difficulties and reliability problems leading to
endless technical refinements. This volume provides a technical history of the M16
and the struggle to perfect it together with an assessment of its impact on the
battlefield drawing on over a decade's combat experience with the rifle.
Russia's Warplanes: Russia-Made Military Aircraft and Helicopters Today: Piotr
Butowski 2015-11-19 Russia's Warplanes is set to become the standard reference
work on the subject. Written by an acknowledged expert in the field, this will
serve as an exhaustive directory of the latest products of Russia's military
aviation industry. As well as outlining aircraft that currently equip the various
Russian air arms, the first of two volumes also takes into account aircraft
developed for and fielded by foreign states in the post-Soviet era. Piotr Butowski
provides authoritative technical descriptions for each military aircraft - and
every significant sub-variant - currently available from Russia's aerospace
industry, or otherwise in large-scale service. With the level of accuracy and
insight familiar to Harpia's regular readers, each aircraft profile also includes
specifications, and details of operators, upgrades, avionics and weapons. The
first of two volumes on the subject presents in-depth coverage of tactical combat
aircraft, trainers, Army Aviation helicopters, reconnaissance and surveillance
aircraft, airborne command posts and relay aircraft. As such, the breadth of this
work extends from the latest multi-role fighters developed by Mikoyan and Sukhoi,
via successive generations of combat rotorcraft, to airborne early warning and
electronic intelligence-gatherers. As well as familiar types such as the Su-30MK
family of fighters and Mi-24/35 assault helicopters that have proven so successful
on the export market, Russia's Warplanes extends its reach to the various new and
upgraded types that are beginning to populate Russia's rejuvenated air arms,
including those still under development, including the enigmatic 'fifthgeneration' Sukhoi T-50 fighter. Additional assets, including long-range bombers,
maritime aircraft, strategic transport and tanker aircraft, theater and special
purpose transports, and air-launched weapons will be dealt with in Volume 2.
Supplemented by many photographs, some of which from exclusive sources, as well as
specially created maps and diagrams, Volume 1 of Russia's Warplanes launches the
most comprehensive study of the fixed- and rotary wing aircraft types - manned and
unmanned - that can currently be found in Russian service or which are being built
or offered for export.
The Battle Rifle Russell C. Tilstra 2014-03-21 While the 20th century brought many
technological advancements to the battlefield, a key weapon of warfare remains the
soldier and his rifle. This volume chronicles the historical development of the
modern service rifle after World War II and examines its resurgence in Afghanistan
after generations of absence following the introduction of the assault rifle.
Individual chapters survey the most combat-tested models--including the FN FAL,
U.S. M14 and HK 417--in technical detail, emphasizing key points in the evolution
of rifle technology and ammunition. Also explored is the development of the
current M16 series rifle, and how recent difficulties in Afghanistan have led to
an increasing reliance on the venerable M14. Providing a strong knowledge base of
the various weapons now in service throughout the world, this instructive work
demonstrates that the battle rifle has not outlived its usefulness.
Python 101 Michael Driscoll 2014-06-03 Learn how to program with Python from
beginning to end. This book is for beginners who want to get up to speed quickly
and become intermediate programmers fast!
Jane's Infantry Weapons 1996-97 Terry J. Gander 1996 Providing details of personal
and crew-served weapons and equipment, this 21st edition covers 2000 weapons under
development, in production and in service. Individual entries feature
illustrations and descriptions, including rate-of-fire, feed, range, dimensions
and main military users.
The ASEAN Miracle Kishore Mahbubani 2017-03-08 The Association of Southeast Asian
Nations is a miracle. Why? In an era of growing cultural pessimism, many
thoughtful individuals believe that different civilizations – especially Islam and
the West – cannot live together in peace. The ten countries of ASEAN provide a
thriving counter-example of civilizational co-existence. Here 625m people live
together in peace. This miracle was delivered by ASEAN. In an era of growing
economic pessimism, where many young people believe that their lives will get
worse in coming decades, Southeast Asia bubbles with optimism. In an era where
many thinkers predict rising geopolitical competition and tension, ASEAN regularly
brings together all the world’s great powers. Stories of peace are told less
frequently than stories of conflict and war. ASEAN’s imperfections make better
headlines than its achievements. But in the hands of Kishore Mahbubani and Jeffery
Sng, the good news story is also a provocation and a challenge to the rest of the
world.
Kopassus Kenneth J. Conboy 2003 In a nation where the military has played an
influential social and political role since its founding, perhaps no unit has
wielded more power-and seen more action-than Kopassus, Indonesia's Special Forces.
From the jungles of Irian Jaya to the backrooms of Jakarta's most powerful
political figures, this elite group of commandos has influenced nearly every major
policy decision taken since its inception in 1952. Here, for the first time, this
secretive and controversial unit is exposed in KOPASSUS: Inside Indonesia's
Special Forces by acclaimed author Ken Conboy. In this new age of terrorism and
counter-terrorism, and especially in the wake of the October 2002 Bali bombing,
understanding Kopassus is an integral part of understanding the politics of modern
Indonesia. This book is essential reading for anyone interested in unconventional
warfare, contemporary Indonesian history, and the brushfire wars that have swept
the Indonesian archipelago over the past fifty years. KEN CONBOY is country
manager for Risk Management Advisory, a private security consultancy in Jakarta.
Prior to that, he served as deputy director at the Asian Studies Center, an
influential Washington-based think tank, where his duties including writing policy
papers for the U.S. Congress and Executive on economic and strategic relations
with the nations of South and Southeast Asia. The author of a dozen books about
Asian military history and intelligence operations, Conboy's most recent title,
Spies in the Himalayas, has earned praise as an intriguing account of high-

Small Arms Survey 2012 Small Arms Survey 2012-08-30 Highlights emerging trends and
concerns regarding armed violence and small arms proliferation as well as related
policies and programming.
The FN Minimi Light Machine Gun Chris McNab 2017-02-23 In 1974, renowned Belgian
arms company Fabrique Nationale brought out a ground-breaking new light machine
gun, the Minimi. Its success has been meteoric, arming more than 45 countries
around the world. The Minimi offers the ultimate in portable firepower. Firing the
high-velocity 5.56×45mm round, the Minimi is a gas-operated, lightweight, belt- or
magazine-fed weapon, able to burn through cartridges at a cyclical rate of up to
1,150 rounds per minute, making it the weapon of choice for fire support at squad
level. This study uses gripping first-hand accounts and striking combat
photographs, following the Minimi to war zones such as Iraq and Afghanistan. It
tracks its design and development, as well as investigating what has made it so
compelling a choice for armed forces around the world for more than 40 years.
The Politics of Destroying Surplus Small Arms Aaron Karp 2014-06-11 Although it
receives much less attention than better known disarmament processes, the
destruction of small arms is reshaping the military arsenals of the world. Out of
roughly 200 modern military small arms world-wide, about 500,000 are destroyed
every year. The commitment of major governments and international organizations
makes small arms destruction is a permanent addition to the global disarmament
repertoire. But the prospects for greater military small arms disarmament may be
declining, as war in Afghanistan and Iraq create unprecedented demand for secondhand weaponry. Inconspicuous disarmament of small arms and ammunition is reshaping
the global picture of firearms, light weapons and ammunition. The process is far
from comprehensive, but much more than cosmetic. Small arms destruction is here to
stay, but its contributions may be fleeting. This book is the first full-length
examination of the issue. The case studies in this volume examine the politics of
military small arms disarmament. When, they ask, is surplus destruction most
likely? And what can be done to make destruction more likely and more effective?
Case studies examine small arms destruction by NATO and the OSCE, and in Bulgaria,
Cambodia, Germany, Kazakhstan, Papua New Guinea, Romania, Serbia, Ukraine and
others. This book was published as a special issue of Contemporary Security
Policy.
"What Did I Do Wrong?" Human Rights Watch (Organization) 2009 This 16-page report
documents how Kopassus soldiers operating in the town of Merauke, in Indonesia's
easternmost province of Papua, arrest Papuans without legal authority, and beat
and mistreat those they take back to their barracks. Kopassus' record of human
rights violations and its failure to hold the abusers accountable spans its
operations across Indonesia, particularly since the 1970s in East Timor, Aceh,
Papua, and Java. Human Rights Watch urged the United States, United Kingdom, and
Australia to withhold training from Kopassus until serious efforts are made to
investigate and hold abusive soldiers accountable.--Publisher description.
The Encyclopedia of Handheld Weapons James Marchington 2002-07-01 A guide to
pistols, revolvers, rifles, shotguns, knives, daggers, bayonets, and other
handheld weapons that includes over 350 entries.
Jane's Infantry Weapons Terry J. Gander 2002 - Personal weapons - Crew-served
weapons - Ammunition - Sighting equipment - Manufacturers' index - National
inventories - Contractors
The New World of Russian Small Arms & Ammo Charlie Cutshaw 1998 Under Soviet rule,
Russian small arms designers developed some of the most innovative small arms and
ammo in history: underwater weapons; weapons that used silent ammo; whole families
of rifles, pistols, shotguns and grenade launchers of truly advanced design
favored by SPETsNAZ and the revolutionary new AN-94 assault rifle that is destined
to replace the AK-74. This book contains detailed descriptions, specs and
illustrations of the AN-94, PSS silent pistol, Bizon SMG, Saiga-12 tactical
shotgun, GP-25 grenade launcher and more.
Power Politics and the Indonesian Military Damien Kingsbury 2005-08-18 Throughout
the postwar history of Indonesia, the military have played a key role in the
politics of the country and in imposing unity on a fragmentary state. The collapse
of the authoritarian New Order government of President Suharto weakened the state
and the armed forces briefly lost their grip on control of the archipelago.
However, under President Megawati, the military has again begun to assert itself,
and re-impose its heavy hand on control of the state, most notably in the
fracturing outer provinces. Based on extensive original research, this book
examines the role of the military in Indonesian politics. It looks at the role of
the military historically, examines the different ways it is involved in politics,
and considers how the role of the military might develop in what is still an
uncertain future.
Prisoners of the Japanese Gavan Daws 2007-05-01 Prisoners of the Japanese raises
disturbing questions as well about the value placed on the lives of Allied POWs by
their own supreme command. Of all military prisoners who died in the Japanese zone
of captivity, more than one in four were killed by "friendly fire" ordered by
General Douglas MacArthur. It is impossible not to be seized by the horror of the
POWs' ordeal. But while the inhuman cruelty of the Japanese prison camps is
documented exhaustively - beyond the shadow of a doubt - the book, at its core,
tells a heartening story of ordinary men, trapped in impossible circumstances, not
only struggling to survive but stubbornly, triumphantly asserting their humanity.
The Military Balance International Institute for Strategic Studies 1973
US Grenade Launchers Gordon L. Rottman 2017-09-21 In an effort to provide the US
infantryman with more firepower to cover the range gap between the hand grenade
and the light mortar, the 40mm M79 grenade launcher – a shoulder-fired, singleshot weapon – entered service with US forces in 1961. Reliable, easy to use, and
lethally effective, the M79 soon became an iconic symbol of the Vietnam War and
had a profound influence on small-unit tactics. As the Vietnam conflict continued,
it was joined on the front line by experimental models such as the magazine-fed
T148E1, as well as two launchers intended to be fitted under the barrel of the new
M16 assault rifle: Colt's XM148 and AAI Corporation's M203. The M203 remains in US
Army service today, while the US Marine Corps now also fields the M32 multiple
grenade launcher – like the M79, a standalone weapon. Featuring full-colour
artwork, this is the story of the rugged and formidable grenade launchers that
equipped the United States and its allies in Vietnam and beyond from the 1960s to
the present day.
The M16 Gordon L. Rottman 2011-12-20 The M16 was first introduced in 1958 and was
revolutionary for its time as it was made of lightweight materials including
special aluminum and plastics. It was first adopted by US Special Forces and
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Rottman also breaks apart popular myths and misconceptions about both weapons and
ammunition, putting his years of military service to good use.
Military Vehicles Chris McNab 2003 Military Vehicles is a comprehensive guide to
the world of military mobility in the twentieth century and beyond. In 300
detailed entries, it explores the combat, transport and utility vehicles which
have supported military units form WWI to present day. Categories inclued armored
personnel carriers, armored cars, anti-aircraft vehicles, tank destroyers, trucks
and transporters, amphibious vehicles, self propelled artillery and more. Military
Vehicles covers the development of these powerful weapons of war, from early ironcolad monsters such as the German Bussing A5P and the Russian Garford-Putilow
armored cars to advanced machines such as the Italian MICV Dardo and theh German
LGS Fennek reconnasaince vehicle. Each Vehicle featured is illustrated by a fullcolor side-profile artwork. The service history and key features of the vehicle
are explained, and a detailed specification table lists the country of origin,
crew, weight, dimensions, armour, armament, powerplant and performance. Military
Vehicles also features and introductory history of the development of military
vehicles from 1900 to the present and a full glossary of technical terms and
abbreviations.
Gun Digest Buyer's Guide to Tactical Rifles Phillip Peterson 2010-12-12 An
illustrated price guide to semi-automatic rifles that accept detachable magazines
that hold over 20 rounds of ammunition.
Hand Guns Octavi Díez 2000
Defending the Lion City Tim Huxley 2000-12 Surrounded by larger and more populous
nations in the heart of the Muslim Malay world, Singapore has been acutely aware
of its vulnerability since separating from the Malaysian federation in 1965.
Singapore's government has met its defense needs with characteristic
determination, building powerful, well-equipped and highly-trained armed forces
based on a relatively small professional core and much larger numbers of conscript
and reservist citizen soldiers.
Future Weapons Kevin Dockery 2007-12-04 On the battlefield, a soldier's best
friends are his gun and his gear—because his life depends on them. But what will
it take to fight and survive on the battlefields of tomorrow? What will those
combat arenas consist of, and where will they be? And what will our nation's
fighting men and women carry with them into battle? Future Weapons is a compendium
of the weapons of war that may accompany our soldiers in the near and far future,
as well as an insightful look at the soldier, sailor, and airman of today and
tomorrow. All manner of military hardware is covered, as well as information about
cutting-edge technology that will become standard in weapons to come, the
possibility of robotic soldiers, vehicles, protective armor, and the prospects of
fighting a war in both space and cyberspace.
Modern African Wars (5) Philip Jowett 2016-09-22 With decades of research to draw
from Philip Jowett explores this extraordinary David-and-Goliath conflict, where
the rag-tag Igbo tribal army of secessionist Biafra faced off against the Nigerian
Federal forces. It was an African war that captured the attention of the western
media, with individual commanders such as Biafran leader Colonel Ojukwu and
Federal Colonel Adekunle becoming familiar figures across the globe. The Nigerian
forces easily outnumbered their opponents and benefitted from British and Soviet
equipment, yet against all the odds the Biafrans held out for two and a half
years, inflicting many setbacks on the Federal forces before their eventual
surrender in 1970. Specially commissioned artwork and historical photos, including
some from respected Italian war photographer Romano Ganoni, reflect the diverse
array of uniforms and equipment on both sides, with images ranging from Sandhursteducated officers in immaculate uniform to ragged militiamen armed with World War
II kit.
SA80 Assault Rifles Neil Grant 2016-09-22 Now the standard weapon for British
soldiers across the globe, the SA80's early years were surrounded in controversy
after a series of dismal performances. It was prone to jamming in desert
conditions, had several flimsy parts that would often break after repeated use and
had an incredibly sensitive magazine catch. When these issues came to light the
SA80 was lambasted by the news, leading to the Ministry of Defence ordering an
extensive modification programme that dramatically improved reliability. Combat
accounts and in-depth analysis of the SA80's performance in Kosovo, Sierra Leone,
Afghanistan and Iraq guide the reader through its troubled life, while vivid
artwork helps to illustrate the transformation it underwent; from an unreliable
rifle disliked by the soldiers who used it to being one of the world's most
innovative and accurate small arms.
The Personality of the Holy Spirit C.H. Spurgeon 2015-12-01 This sermon preached
by Charles Spurgeon invites us to meditate on God's presence. Meet the Holy Spirit
and the signs of its presence in the life of the Christians. A message to bless
your life.
Small Arms of the World W. H. B. Smith 2013-10 This is a new release of the
original 1948 edition.
SAS Jon E. Lewis 2011-09-01 A stunning anthology of over 100 eyewitness accounts
from the men of the SAS to tie in with the 70th anniversary of the founding of the
regiment. SAS: Britain’s Elite Special Forces in Their Own Words is the story of
the world’s most famous special forces regiment, written by the troopers and
officers who really know it. From the dust of the wartime desert and raids on
Luftwaffe aircraft to sniping al-Qaeda in the far mountains of Afghanistan, SAS
takes the reader on a fast-paced history of the regiment and clears some of the
smoke away from their mysterious operations.

altitude mountaineering and covert missions. A graduate of Georgetown University's
School of Foreign Service and of Johns Hopkins' School of Advanced International
Studies, Conboy was also a visiting fellow at Chulalongkorn University in Bangkok
and has lived in Indonesia since 1992.
20th Century Military Uniforms Chris McNab 2002 300 uniforms from around the
world.
Small Arms Survey 2013 Small Arms Survey, Geneva 2013-07-04 The Small Arms Survey
2013 explores the many faces of armed violence outside the context of armed
conflict. Chapters on the use of firearms in intimate partner violence, the
evolution of gangs in Nicaragua, Italian organised crime groups, and trends in
armed violence in South Africa describe the dynamics and effects of gun violence
in the home and on the street. Many of the chapters in the 'weapons and markets'
section zero in on the use of specific weapons by particular armed actors, such as
drug-trafficking organisations and insurgents. These include chapters on the
prices of arms and ammunition at illicit markets in Lebanon, Pakistan and Somalia;
illicit weapons recovered in Mexico and the Philippines; and the impacts of
improvised explosive devices on civilians. Chapters on the Second Review
Conference of the UN Programme of Action and the industrial demilitarisation
industry round out the 2013 volume.
Modern Small Arms Chris McNab 2018-08-14 Packed with information on everything
from the AK-47 to the L115A3 Sniper Rifle, Modern Small Arms offers insight into
the advances in weaponry over the past century. It includes 300 widely used
pistols, rifles, submachine guns, and machine guns, arranged by type. Each entry
features full-color art, a summary of the weapon's development and service
history, and a specifications table with country of origin and full technical
details.
Notes from the Hyena's Belly Nega Mezlekia 2015-04-07 In this acclaimed memoir,
Mezlekia recalls his boyhood in the arid city of Jijiga, Ethiopia, and his journey
to manhood during the 1970s and 1980s. He traces his personal evolution from child
to soldier--forced at the age of eighteen to join a guerrilla army. And he
describes the hardships that consumed Ethiopia after the fall of Emperor Haile
Selassie and the rise to power of the communist junta, in whose terror thousands
of Ethiopians died. Part autobiography and part social history, Notes from the
Hyena's Belly offers an unforgettable portrait of Ethiopia, and of Africa, during
the defining and turbulent years of the last century.
Guns in Combat Chris Bishop 1998-06-01 Each weapon is illustrated by a large fullcolor cutaway artwork that shows each gun's working parts to full effect. Each
weapon is shown in action, with a detailed article on the operation of each
weapon.
The Gun Digest Book of the AR-15 Patrick Sweeney 2005-09-23 A Shooter's Guide Now
you can become an AR-15 expert. Noted author and gunsmith Patrick Sweeney takes an
inside look at an icon among American rifles. The AR-15 first became known to
American shooters in the early 1960s. Since then is have become one of the most
versatile rifles in the world, tackling everything from military and police
operations to long-range target competitions. Sweeney's expertly written text and
outstanding photography show you everything you need to know about understanding
the AR-15 operating system and his dedicated group of testers honestly evaluate
just about every rifle on the market. If there is something you want to know about
an AR-15, you will find it here.
The New Science of Skin and Scuba Diving Council for National Cooperation in
Aquatics 1978
Australia and ASEAN Australia. Parliament. Senate. Standing Committee on Foreign
Affairs and Defence 1980
The Hole Book Peter Newell 1908 While fooling with a gun, Tom Potts shoots a
bullet that seems to be unstoppable. A hole on each page traces the bullet's path.
Machine Gun Anthony G. Williams 2008-11-15 The machine gun had a dramatic effect
on the conduct of warfare; one or two men operating a single machine could produce
the same weight of fire as a squadron of rifles, and when used against an inferior
enemy, the effect could be devestating. During the First World War, the use of the
machine gun in conjunction with massed barbed wire and other obstacles put an end
to battlefield mobility until new weapons and tactics could be devised. This book
describes the development of the machine gun from the earliest models to the
present day. The focus is very much on portable infantry weapons used in the
support role, so automatic cannon of 20mm and larger calibres are excluded. The
categories of weapon included are, therefore, Light Machine Guns [LMGs], a term
which includes the Squad Automatic Weapon [SAW] and Light Support Weapon [LSW];
Medium Machine Guns [MMGs]; Heavy Machine Guns [HMGs] and General Purpose Machine
Guns [GPMGs]. One specialist variety of machine guns is included in a separate
chapter: the grenade machine gun [GMG], also known as the automatic grenade
launcher [AGL]. With a country-by-country breakdown of machine guns, including
comprehensive appendices of gun and ammunition data, along with hundreds of
photographs, this is a comprehensive study of a most effective battlefield weapon.
Troll Blood Katherine Langrish 2007 The dramatic and gripping conclusion to
Katherine Langrish's highly-acclaimed TROLL trilogy.
The Book of Gun Trivia Gordon L. Rottman 2013-10-20 Offering a step by step guide
through interesting gun facts and statistics, Gordon Rottman presents The Book of
Gun Trivia. Covering a range of subjects, such as weapons designations, where
rifles get their names from, the longest serving rifles and everything in between,
this book brings together everything you ever needed to know about guns and
ammunition and much more besides. Alongside the key facts and figures, Gordon
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